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Popular BLM Trail to be Closed for Maintenance 
  

 
Roseburg, OR – The Susan Creek Falls Trail will be closed from 
September 15 – 19 for trail work.  Susan Creek Falls Trail is located at 
milepost 28.2 on Highway 138.   
 
Portions of the trail will be receiving some much needed maintenance 
including the installation of new wooden trail barriers, trail surface and 
drainage improvements, and the rehabilitation of user created trails.  
Users are asked to avoid the area during this week.  For more 
information, please contact Erik Taylor at 464-3271. 
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